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Church Staff 

Articles for the June  

issue of the Agape  

Newsletter are due  

by Sunday, May 20  

é. the Holy Spirit fell upon all 
who heard the word.  

Acts 10:44  

Sunday, May 20th 
Wear red for Pentecost  

A Youth Work 
Mission  
Fundraiser 

May 6, 2018  
ven hambriento, 
deja feliz  

Come Hungry,  
Leave Happy!!! 

 

We will be celebrating Cinco 
De Mayo with a Mexican 
themed lunch after worship. 
This will be a free will offering 
meal with all donations going 
to our mission trip to Buffalo.   
We are looking for volunteers to 
donate a Mexican dish. See Katie 
or Tammy for details.   

Dover Players Community Theater Presents   

A newlywed couple finds living together challenging, but with two over-
bearing parents showering them with gifts and suggestions, life is out-
rageous.  A suggestion from a crazy marriage counselor changes the 
course of their lives in ways they could not imagine. Romance, Love, 
Comedy & SingingéWhat more can you ask for in a Spring Play?   
 

Written by Keith Behrendt, Jeff Campbell and Bill Royse. Directed by Jeff 
Campbell. Choreography by Josh Landis. Starring: Lynn Galicki, Scott Mac-
Lean, Holly Prather, Lisa OôHalloran, Michael Attali, Bill Graham, Mary 
Manos Mitchem, Jackie Kelly, Keith Behrendt, and Jacob Phelps 

 

May 11-12, May 18-20 and May 25-27 
Fri/Sat at 8:00 pm, Sun at 3:00 pm 
(No performance on Sun May 13) 

NEW Location! North Olmsted United Methodist Church  
4600 Dover Center Rd., North Olmsted, OH 44070 

 

For reservations ($5.00 per seat) contact Dover Players (Linda) at 
440-782-0095 or FacebookðThe Dover Players  
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  News and Notes from NOUMC    

April Volunteer 
Hours  

# of 
people 

Total 
Hours 

Panera Food Pick-up 2 46 

Food Donation Pick-
up  

3 30 

Fragapanes  
Pick Up 

2 18 

Feeding Site Deliver-
ies 

2 120 

Oxcart Food Pantry 2 12 

Urban Meals 8 24 

Community Meal 20 45 

Total Volunteers & 
Hours  

30 295 

Good Friday 60 

Easter 8:30 am 21 

Easter 10:30 am 110 

April 8 89 

April 15 96 

April 22 100 

April  
Attendance  

Congratulations Church. . . 

NOUMC received to Certificates of Appreciation from our District Superintendent and our Bishop at 

the Spring District Conference held on Saturday, April 21st.  The first was for having received nine 

new members by Profession of Faith in 2017.  The second was for paying 100 Percent of our Dis-

trict and Conference Apportionments.  These certificates continue to emphasize that NOUMC is 

alive and growing in faith and in mission ï making and maturing disciples for the transformation of 

the world. 

Interested in a volunteer oppor-

tunity at Midwest Mission Dis-

tribution Center (MMDC) in 

Chatham, Illinois? Sandy Bittner 

from Garfield UMC is organizing 

a group from East Ohio Confer-

ence Aug. 26 - Sept. 1.  

Cost is $325 p/p with a $100 deposit due May 1st.  That in-

cludes lodging and meals for the week. John and Charlene 

Vas are signed up. Feel free to ask them questions. 

Would you like to join 

NOUMC or just brush up on 

your Methodist theology?  Our 

New Member class will meet 

April 29, May 6 and 13th fol-

lowing worship.  See Rev. 

Mark, if  you are interested. 
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The Spirit is Alive. . .        Rev. Mark Steiger 

  

 Our Guiding Principles  

¶ We appreciate and invest in our youth. 

¶ We actively serve our neighbors in the North Olmsted community and the wider world. 

¶ We provide varied opportunities for people to grow in their faith. 

¶ We welcome and nurture a diverse congregation who become extended family. 

¶ We foster lasting personal relationships, which are especially important in a digital world.  

Our Faithful 

Journey 

 

The scriptures tell us that forty days after the resur-
rection Jesus ascended to heaven.  (We will cele-

brate the Ascension along with the Festival of the 
Christian Home on Motherõs Day, May 13th.)  Ten 

days after the Ascension, on Pentecost weõre told 
the Holy Spirit came upon the disciples.  Pentecost 

is a wonderful and often understated church holi-
day.  Pentecost has been called the birthday of the 
church.  At that first Christian Pentecost, the Holy 

Spirit descended upon the disciples and gave them 
the strength, the faith, the power, and the courage 

to go forth and spread the Good News of Godõs 
amazing love as witnessed in the life, death, and 

resurrection of Jesus Christ. 
 
People sometimes ask me if the Holy Spirit was cre-

ated at Pentecost.  No, the Holy Spirit always exist-
ed at one with God the creator.  Itõs in the first 

Chapter of Genesis that we read, òThe Spirit of 
God moved across the watersó to bring forth crea-

tion.  I also find that sometimes Christians try to 
draw too sharp of distinction between the three per-
sons of the Holy Trinity.  I confess that I am fairly 

òunitarianó in my òtrinitarianó beliefs.  It was the 
twentieth century pastor and theologian Ralph 

Sockman that liked the term òtri-unitarianó and 
that term fits me fairly well.   

 
I do not draw a sharp distinction between the 
òspirit of the Living Christó and the òHoly Spirit.ó  

When I speak of Christ walking with us everyday 
of our lives, thatõs the Spirit.  When I quote that 

last verse of Matthewõs Gospel: òI am with you al-
ways, even to the end of the ageó ð thatõs the Holy 

Spirit.  Truthfully, I prefer to think of Godõs imma-
nent presence as the Spirit of the Living Christ.  I 
find that more relational.  I can relate better to a 

living Jesus than to an ethereal Spirit. 

Still, whatever 
words we use, on 

May 20th we will 
celebrate Pente-

cost.  We will 
celebrate the 

Spirit of the one 
living God, de-
scending on the 

disciples in such 
a wonder-filled 

way that they 
were able to go 

forth to tell the 
whole world 
about Godõs 

grace and Godõs mercy as personified in the life, 
death, and resurrection of Christ. 

 
But we at NOUMC have more to celebrate than 

just the birthday of the church two thousand years 
ago; for, I firmly believe and truly sense that the 
Spirit of the Living Christ is alive and active in this 

church.  I am truly excited to see rebirth that began 
with our 50th Anniversary Celebration and has con-

tinued with òOur Faithful Journeyó planning.  I am 
truly excited to see our congregation alive and ac-

tive in the life of our church.    I am excited that 
there is so much going on in the church that meet-
ing space sometimes becomes a challenge.  Indeed, 

we at NOUMC have much to celebrate.  I hope 
you will join me on May 20th at we celebrate Pente-

cost and the glorious presence of the Spirit in the 
life of our church. 

 
See you in church, 
 

Rev. Mark 
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Christian Education                          by Wendy Cooper  

 Thank You! Thank You!   Thank You!    

Our youth would like to thank the entire congrega-

tion for all of the support and donations over the 

past month!  Thank you to all who purchased East-

er flowers:   $121.65 was raised.  To all who joined 

us for our Indians Home Opener Hot Dog Lunch:   

$136.00 was raised.  To all who 

gave a little bit of change on Pen-

ny Sunday:  $155.50 was 

raised.  All of these monies 

raised will go toward the Sunday 

School Hurricane Mission Pro-
ject.   

 
Thank you also to all who donated children's cloth-

ing to the Twice  Blessed Free Store at the Nehe-

miah Mission.   The kids were able to donate 6 box-

es of clothing to the store for their final service pro-

ject of the year. Thank you for helping our youth 
discover what it means to be disciples of Christ by 

living a life of service to others!    
 

Mother's Day Monkey Bread Sale 

for Hurricane Relief!  
The youth will be holding their final fundraiser for 
their Sunday School Hurricane Relief Mission Pro-

ject on Mother's Day, May 13th.    The youth will 

be in the kitchen preparing MONKEY BREAD!    

Small 1/2 pound containers of the bread will be 
available for purchase after worship.  Because we 
never seem to have enough bread for all who want 

it,  we are taking orders ahead of time!  Forms will 
be in your bulletin and in Fellowship Hall.  Please 

complete your order and place it into 
the purple collection box.  A free will 

offering will be collected on the day of 
the sale.   All proceeds will benefit 
our Sunday School Hurricane Harvey 

Mission Project.    

Son-fest: Your Help Is Needed NOW  
We'd really like to share the love of Christ with our 

neighbors by holding a summer festival on August 

11th, but we need your help to do it!  Committees 

are currently forming, but we haven't had much re-

sponse.   If we do not have our committees set in 
stone by the end of May, we may need to cancel 

this endeavor. A meeting is scheduled for May 

20th after worship. If you would like to be involved 

with Son-Fest in any way, please plan on attending 

this meeting!   

 

Attention Graduates:  
We will be honoring our graduates 
during a worship service (during the 

month of June.  If you are a graduate 
or know of a member who is gradu-

ating (high school, college, technical school, online 
degree...etc.)  please get all of your details to me by 
the end of May.  I will need your name, school, de-

gree, and what you will be doing next (job, further 
schooling, taking a nap, traveling around the coun-

try...). 
 

Teacher Appreciation:  
We will be celebrating and thanking the hard work 
and dedication of our Sunday School teachers on 

June 10th or 17th.  Details will be in the bulletin so 
you can plan to join us!   

 
 

Facebook      
Are you on Facebook?  So are we!   

Please ñLikeò our church Facebook pagesé.. 
NORTH OLMSTED UNITED  METHODIST CHURCH  

and FRIENDS OF NORTH OLMSTED UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 
Check them for updates, announcements, reminders and other events. 
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Youth News 

We would like to thank everyone for their support and generous do-

nations towards  this years work mission trip. This trip would not be 

possible without you. The last day to purchase stock from our mis-

sionaries will be Sunday May 20th. Stop by and see them before or 

after church service. 

 We are still looking for adult volunteers to join us on work mission. We need help in 

the kitchen . You do not need to commit to the whole week, maybe just  few days.  If 

you can help in any way, please see Chris Blosser, Tammy Moore, John Wolter or 

Katie Chapman 

Youth Work Mission  

Our first youth event was a huge success!  On 
March 31st  we took 6 youth to the IX Indoor 
Amusement Park. They all had a good time 
riding rides, watching a seal show, eating junk 
food and just enjoying each others company.  

A big shoutout to our chaperones who attend-
ed with me. Jean Scothon, Sydney Scothon, 
and Emily Cooper. 

On April 6th we held our first �.�L�G�·�V���&�O�X�E��
event. We had a movie/game night.  We 
�Z�D�W�F�K�H�G���W�K�H���P�R�Y�L�H���´�6�7�$�5�µ���D�Q�G���S�O�D�\�H�G��
�´�6�R�U�U�\�µ�����´�&�K�X�W�H�V���	���/�D�G�G�H�U�V�µ�����´�8�Q�R�µ���D�Q�G��
�´�&�D�Q�G�\���/�D�Q�G�µ�������7�K�D�Q�N���\�R�X���W�R���-�H�D�Q���6�F�R�W�K�R�Q����
Judi Wagner and Guylene Harold for play-
ing games with us.  

 STAY TUNED!!!!!! 

I am currently talking with the Cleveland  Indians and planning a family day at the 

ball park this summer. This event will be open to the whole congregation. Once I 

have a date, time and cost, I will announce it in church as well as send out an email.  

Katie Chapman, Youth Director     


